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Ms. Jeanette Mills, Director of Visual Services
Art Slide Library

School of Art

University of Washington

Box 353440

Seattle, WA 98195-3440

Dear Jeanette:

There is no adequate way to thank you for the terrific job you did in planning, coordinating, scheduling,
managing, and directing the 1998 annual conference and meeting. You did the Association a great service,
and showed extraordinary organizational and leadership skills in the process. The conference would not have
been a smooth, as well-ordered, or as seamless, without your hard work!

On behalf of the membership of the Association, and myself, many, many thanks. Ilook forward to working
with you as we take VRA to Los Angeles in 1999.

Cordially,

Jenni M. Rodda, President

Curator, Visual Resources Collections

Institute of Fine Arts

1 East 78" Street

New York, NY 10021

(212) 772-5872, fax (212) 772-5807, e-mail jmr3@is2.nyu.edu



